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Regulation of Retail Forex

I stand behind the belief that I should be given the freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage
that is appropriate for my individual desired risk, and that this basic principle of ’choice’ is in jeopardy
by the proposed CFTC regulations.

Is this one more effort on the part of this administration to take away another of my freedoms
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